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Let us keep in prayer… 

Jackie Phillips, George Saul, Henriette Allen, Betty Cox 
 

 We would like to list your family and friends in special need of prayer.  

Please contact the office to add a name to the bulletin. 

 

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to the family and friends of  

Tony Courtney on his passing. Visitation is at 1 p.m. and Funeral is at 3 p.m. on 

Wednesday, September 11 at Holy Savior.  

 

The flowers in front of the altar this weekend are in loving memory of  

George Hoff placed by Caroline Hoff.  

 

Mass Intentions 

September 7 – George Hoff; September 15 – Brian Kirby 
 

Altar Flowers: Please sign up on the calendar in the vestibule if you wish to place flowers at the 

altar for a loved one or honoring a special event.  

Contact the parish office with any questions. 

 

Weekly Readings 

 

Sunday, September 8 

Isaiah 35: 4-7a 

Psalms 146: 7, 8-9, 9-10 

James 2: 1-5 

Mark 7: 31-37 

 

Monday, September 9 

First Corinthians 5: 1-8 

Psalms 5: 5-6, 7, 12 

Luke 6: 6-11 

Tuesday, September 10 

First Corinthians 6: 1-11 

Psalms 149: 1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a and 9b 

Luke 6: 12-19 

Wednesday, September 11 

First Corinthians 7: 25-31 

Psalms 45: 11-12, 14-15, 16-17 

Luke 6: 20-26 

Thursday, September 12 

First Corinthians 8: 1b-7, 11-13 

Psalms 139: 1b-3, 13-14ab, 23-24 

Luke 6: 27-38 

Friday, September 13 

First Corinthians 9: 16-19, 22b-27 

Psalms 84: 3, 4, 5-6, 12 

Luke 6: 39-42 

Saturday, September 14 

Numbers 21: 4b-9 

Psalms 78: 1bc-2, 34-35, 36-37, 38 

Philippians 2: 6-11 

John 3: 13-17 

 

Sunday, September 15 

Isaiah 50: 5-9a 

Psalms 116: 1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 

James 2: 14-18 

Mark 8: 27-35 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time           September 8, 2024 

Holy Savior Catholic Church 
P.O. Box 85 

714 Lindale Street on Old Vicksburg Road 

Clinton, MS 39056 

 

Pastor, Lincoln Dall 

We concluded our readings at Sunday Mass from the 6th Chapter of John’s Gospel in which Jesus talks 

about himself as the Bread of Life. And even though our country concluded the Eucharistic Congress in 

Indianapolis back in July, we are still celebrating the third year of the Eucharistic renewal in our country. 

In order for us to grow in our understanding of the Eucharist and of the love of God contained in the 

Eucharist, we must constantly grow in our love of neighbor and grow in the way we live out the spirit of 

the Eucharist each day. We are emphasizing these aspects of the Eucharist in our parish and in our 

ministries this year. Have a blessed week everyone. Father Lincoln. 

September 1, 2024 Collection 
 

Regular Building Loose Specials 

$6,127 $3,900 $416 $60 

Total: $10,503 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Holy Savior! 
 

 

 

 

Scan the QR code to give online 

Second Collection:  
September 14-15 

Catholic Extension provides funding 
to Catholic dioceses in the United 

States that have demonstrated 
“mission status.” Generally, mission 

status is granted to dioceses that 
are under-resourced and cannot 

sustain themselves without outside 
funding. The Extension Society has 
supported the Diocese of Jackson 

for decades. This collection gives us 
an opportunity to give back.  

Envelopes are in the vestibule.  

mailto:holysavior@att.net
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https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holysavior
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CHURCH STAFF  

Mary Katherine Yentzen, Secretary/Bookkeeper                         Tammy Threadgill, Elem CRE 

Michael Saway, Custodian                      Hunter Yentzen, Youth Minister/HS CRE 

Toni Canizaro, Music Director                      
 

Connect with Holy Savior at holysaviorms.flocknote.com           Add mail@flocknote.com to your safe senders list 
 

THIS WEEK AT HOLY SAVIOR 

TUESDAY, September 10 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

R.C.I. A. – 6:15 p.m. – RE Building 

 

WEDNESDAY, September 11 

Rosary- 8 a.m. 

Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

 

THURSDAY, September 12 

Rosary – 5 p.m. 

Mass – 5:30 p.m. 

 

FRIDAY, September 13 

Rosary – 8 a.m. 

Healing Mass – 8:30 a.m. 

 

SATURDAY, September 14 

Reconciliation – 4:15 p.m. 

Mass – 5 p.m. 

 

SUNDAY, September 15 

Mass at Immaculate Conception – 8 a.m. 

Elem. Religious Education – 9 a.m. – RE Building 

Adult Ed – 9 a.m. – McGing Hall 

Mass – 10:30 a.m. 

KC Brunch – 11:15 a.m. – McGing Hall  

Youth Religious Ed – 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. – McGing 

Hall 
Save the Dates 

 

September 18 – Flower Arranging Workshop – 6:30 p.m. – 

McGing Hall 

September 29 – Blessing of the Pets - 4:30 p.m.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Religious Education for Pre-K3 through 12th  

grade begins September 8. PreK3 – 6th will 

meet Sundays from 9 a.m. – 10:10 a.m. 

7th – 12th grade will meet Sundays from  

5 p.m. to 7 p.m. Please scan the QR code to register 

if you have not yet done so.  

 

On September 15, two religious education 

opportunities for adults will begin.  Chris Halliwell will 

start a series entitled “The Eucharist in Scripture." This 

religious education series will explore the theme of 

meals shared in faithful fellowship and in covenant 

relationship with God.  Father Lincoln will lead a 3-

week series on what it means to live out the spirit of 

the Eucharist in our lives and how we can evangelize 

and be witnesses to the faith in the reality of our busy 

daily lives. We are going to try to offer more adult 

faith offerings this year and have a greater variety to 

choose from.  We are making a big push this year to 

get our parents involved in religious education for 

adults.  We hope you will join us at 9 a.m. on 

September 15 in McGing Hall. 

 

September’s Young at Heart will be on September 

18th with Mass at 11 a.m. followed by lunch and a 

presentation. Sign up sheet is in the vestibule!  

 

The Knights of Columbus is hosting a Sunday Brunch 

on September 15 at 11:15 a.m. Menu will be Eggs, 

Sausage, hash browns, biscuits, milk, orange juice 

and coffee for $8/plate or $35 for family of 5 or more. 

Sign up in the vestibule. 

 

Save the date for the Flower Arranging Workshop 

hosted by the newly formed Flower Guild and by 

Moms’ Group on Wednesday, September 18 at 6:30 

p.m. in McGing Hall.  

Please notify the Parish Office of deaths, births, illnesses or to add a prayer intention. 

Bulletin items should be submitted by Wednesday at noon. 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE ABOUT THE CATHOLIC CHURCH?  

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN OUR RCIA CLASSES 

RCIA stands for the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, it is the process by which an adult person is initiated into the Catholic 

Church, through Baptism, First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  RCIA welcomes: Unbaptized adults, adults baptized in 

other churches and adults baptized in the Catholic Church, but who lack First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  Anyone 

interested in exploring the Catholic tradition may begin at any time. Classes begin September 10 at 6:15 pm. Contact the 

Church Office (601-924-6344) or Chris Halliwell (601-757-9910) for more information. 
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More Announcements and Information:  

 

Adult Education:  

“The Eucharist in Scripture” explores the biblical theme of meals shared in faithful fellowship and in 

covenant relationship with God. Old Testament meals and promises provide a foundation for 

gospel meals with Jesus, culminating in the Last Supper, as it is understood throughout the New 

Testament. Jesus’s bread of life discourse and the early church’s practice of “breaking bread” 

are also explored. Come and enjoy this five-week adult-study of the Eucharist’s origins as we dive 

deeper into our year of “Eucharistic Revival”! Class begins on Sunday, September 15th in McGing 

Hall. If you are interested please sign-up in the vestibule. We want to make certain we have 

enough workbooks for all. The cost of the books will be approximately $15 each. Contact Chris 

Halliwell (601-757-9910) if you have any questions. 

 

My Catholic Will – Make a Will Month: A Will is often the simplest and most straightforward way to 

establish a planned gift and leave a legacy to our parish. We have partnered with the Diocesan 

Stewardship and Development Office, to offer a FREE Will tool to parishioners, making it easier 

than ever to take this important step. You can complete your Will in less than 20 minutes, ensuring 

that your wishes are clearly documented, and your legacy is preserved. This service is completely 

free to you.  

 

Your legacy matters. By considering a gift through your Will, you have the opportunity to make a 

lasting impact at Holy Savior ensuring that your commitment to our Catholic faith extends far 

beyond your lifetime. Together, let us embrace the opportunity to leave a lasting legacy of faith, 

generosity, and service for generations to come.  

 

To create your free legal Catholic Will in three easy steps please go to 

www.mycatholicwill.com/jacksondiocese.org . If you have any questions, contact Rebecca Harris 

in the department of Stewardship and Development at rebecca.harris@jacksondiocese.org .  

 

 

Millions of Monicas – Praying With Confidence For Our Children  

Many people have children who are struggling to embrace their Catholic faith or have left the 

Church entirely. A new ministry, Millions of Monicas, supports mothers, grandmothers, step-

mothers, and aunts in this situation. Following the example of St. Monica, Millions of Monicas come 

together weekly to persevere in prayer for their children's joyful return to full unity with the Catholic 

Church. Meetings are held every Tuesday from 6:30-7:30 p.m. at St. Joseph Catholic Church, 127 

Church Road, Madison.  For more information call the church office at 601.856.2054, email 

millionsofmonicas@stjosephgluckstadt.com or visit www.millionsofmonicas.com. 
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